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MCU ALUMNI NEWSLETTER

The latest alumni news and updates from
Marine Corps University

Hello alumni students, faculty and
staff and welcome to the October
edition of the alumni newsletter. We
hope this letter finds you well!

Need Transcripts?

If you need transcripts or
other official student
documents from your time
at MCU, reach out to the
registrar to make a request.
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Program Information

Please fill out our contact form so you
can be added to our contact list. A
welcome letter will be sent shortly. In
the meantime, take a look at our
webpage, previous newsletters and our
social media.

Join the Alumni
Association!

The Marine Corps University
Foundation has an alumni association.
The association helps to fund different
aspects of the university and offers a
variety of different benefits. Click here
for more information.

Updates from the
Krulak Center

Check out the most recent
Brute Cast, the Krulak Center's
podcast available on various
streaming platforms and on
YouTube. Additionally, "Down
the Rabbit Hole" and "Middle
East Studies Talks" are
available on their YouTube
channel, check them out.
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Alumni Spotlight

Photo courtesy of Marines.mil

Name: Colonel Reginald J. McClam
School: MCWAR 2019
Current Job: Commanding Officer, The Basic School

Col. McClam currently serves as the Commanding Officer for The Basic
School in Quantico, VA. An Infantry Officer his entire military career,
Col. McClam has had some unique opportunities including serving as
the Marine Corps Aide to President Obama. To find out more about Col.
McClam’s accomplishments and awards, check out his bio.

Can We Feature You?

Alumni, we want to hear about
what you have been up to. To
send in your alumni update, email
us at mcu.alumni@usmcu.edu.
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MCU Press
MCUP is an excellent resource for print
media and is always looking for written

contributions for their digital-only
journal Expeditions with MCUP. Submit

an article here!

Follow Us on LinkedIn
and Twitter

Follow our social media accounts for
more information about updates and
events.

Stay tuned for our
next newsletter in
November!




